
 Crowned Ridge Wind, LLC 

 

 

Project Liaison Officer 

 

I would like to inform you that the South Dakota Public Utility Commission (Commission) 

approved Brian Riniker as the Crowned Ridge Wind Farm (Project) Public Liaison Officer on 

July 25, 2019. A Public Liaison Officer has been appointed to work directly with you in the event 

your questions or concerns are not resolved through discussions with the Crowned Ridge Wind, 

LLC (CRW) project team. In addition, Brian Riniker will facilitate the exchange of information 

between landowners and the Commission, should it be necessary. The Public Liaison Officer, 

pictured below, can be contacted at: 

 

  

 Brian Riniker            

 5701 South Corporate Place Suite 1                 

         Sioux Falls, SD 57108 

 (605)777-4054 

 CrownedRidgePLO@ulteig.com              

            

 

 

While CRW continues to be willing and available to answer any questions you may have 

regarding the Project, Brian Riniker will serve as another point of contact for your local 

community through the  construction process of the Project located in Grant and Codington 

County, South Dakota.  

We look forward to addressing any questions you may have and working with you through the 

construction and operations of the Project. 

Sincerely, 

 

Tyler Wilhelm 

Senior Project Manager  

Crowned Ridge Wind, LLC 


